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Information Alert 

CPUC and WHPA Formally Launch HVAC Action Plan in Presentation with CPUC Commissioner 
and Industry and Utility Leaders on Nov. 16, 2011 in Pasadena: CPUC Information Alert 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and the Western HVAC Performance Alliance 
(WHPA) will formally launch the Heating Ventilation Air Conditioning (HVAC) Action Plan at a special 
event Wednesday, November 16, 2011, at the IHACI Trade Show at the Pasadena Convention Center 
from 5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in Ballroom A. The HVAC Action Plan was published in June 2011 to help 
California's HVAC sector achieve the goals described in the California Energy Efficiency Strategic Plan. 

CPUC Commissioner Mark J. Ferron and other HVAC industry and utility leaders will present the HVAC 
Action Plan and provide other industry insights. WHPA Committee Chairs will be introduced. 

Remote attendance is available via a listen-only call-in number at Redacted 

To view the slides over the internet during the presentation click here and enter the event password: 
WHPA. The link will be activated at 4:45 p.m., which is 15 minutes prior to the session. 

The latest information about the HVAC Action Plan presentation and registration is also available at 
the Western HVAC Performance Alliance website. The slides will be posted after the presentation. 

On Sept. 18, 2008, the CPUC adopted California's first Energy Efficiency Strategic Plan, presenting a 
single roadmap to achieve maximum energy savings across all major groups and sectors in California. 
This comprehensive Plan for 2009 to 2020 is the state's first integrated framework of goals and 
strategies for saving energy, covering government, utility, and private sector actions, and holds energy 
efficiency to its role as the highest priority resource in meeting California's energy needs. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Pres Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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